
 

 
 

 

           The Social Service Pantry Needs Your Help 

              ~Week of June 10th through June 14th~   
 

Share oatmeal, cold cereals, pancake mix, syrup, canned or bottled fruit and  

fruit juices, boxed milk, coffee/tea, and breakfast bars with special friends! 
 

The Village community, along with Social Services of Ridgewood, are asking all 

elementary and middle school children of the Ridgewood Public Schools to bring 

in a favorite breakfast item, as listed above, for donation to Social Services of 

Ridgewood.  Cereal is one of the most popular items and it leaves the shelves as 

quickly as it arrives.  The kids enjoy the name brands, as that’s not often a 

choice.  Please bring your non-perishable breakfast item the week of Monday, 

June 10
th

 through June 14
th

.  Social Services will pick up all items on Friday, June 

14
th

 at the schools.  Any questions:  Please call Judy Saydah at Social Service 

Association of Ridgewood, 201-444-2980. 

 

Thank you for your dedication! 

 


